
Year 8 Technical Theatre Taster Session  
at Great Hall, The Leys 
 
Next week, on Tuesday 3rd October, in the afternoon, the Lowry group in Year 8 will visit the 
Great Hall at The Leys for a professional technical theatrical taster session.  They will take 
part in a total of three workshops looking at lighting, sound and make-up.  Pupil’s will have 
hands-on experience of rigging theatre lights, amplifying sound and learning how to apply 
stage make-up.  The theme will be “We Will Rock You”, the jukebox musical based on the 
music of Queen. 
 
We will register on the chequered mat and leaving school at 13:30 prompt and walk to The 
Leys for a 14:00 start.  The session will finish at 15:30 when we will walk back.   
 


